
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
REFER TO: M030529A

June 10, 2003 
MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers 

Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON STATUS OF REVISIONS TO THE REGULATORY FRAMEWORK FOR 
STEAM GENERATOR TUBE INTEGRITY (SECY-03-0080), 9:30 A.M., THURSDAY, MAY 29, 2003, 
COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO 
PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the representatives of the Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) and the NRC staff on progress in revising 
the regulatory framework to provide reasonable assurance of steam generator tube integrity (SGTI). This framework has been 
maturing through many years of development. The Commission looks forward to the closure that will be achieved by the 
implementation of the technical specification changes.
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